
MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT 
North Williston Road Multimodal Scoping Study – Draft Alternatives Meeting 

Williston Selectboard – Town Hall Meeting Room 
Tuesday December 19, 2017 at 8:00 PM 

The Williston Public Works Department, with technical assistance from the Chittenden County Regional 
Planning Commission and transportation planning consultant RSG, invites the community to join the 
Selectboard on Tuesday December 19, 2017 at 8:00 PM in the Town Hall Meeting Room to plan the 
future of North Williston Road. The project seeks to examine the roadway for improvements to the 
drainage system and transportation network, including motor vehicle, pedestrian, and bicycle travel. 

The Draft Alternatives Meeting is the second public meeting of this project and is intended to provide 
the community with an opportunity to submit comments and feedback on the draft alternatives. The 
draft alternatives will be presented at the meeting. Meeting materials will be made available on the 
project website following the meeting (https://www.ccrpcvt.org/our-work/transportation/current-
projects/scoping/north-williston-road-scoping-study/) and will remain available for comment through 
the month of January. If you are unable to attend the meeting in December 19, please share your 
thoughts by contacting Jason Charest at 802-861-0127 or jcharest@ccrpcvt.org. 

In accordance with provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) of 1990, as amended, the 
CCRPC will ensure public meeting sites are accessible to all people. Requests for free interpretive or 
translation services, assistive devices, or other requested reasonable accommodations, should be made 
to Emma Vaughn, CCRPC Title VI Coordinator, at 802-846-4490 ext. 21 or evaughn@ccrpcvt.org, at least 
3 business days prior to the meeting for which services are requested. 
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